
Graduation Reminder - Parent and Student Communication 
 
 
Senior Parents and Graduating Students, 
 
This is the week!  Graduation will take place on Thursday, June 11 and Friday, June 12.  We 
are excited to announce that a livestream of graduation will also be available for all by clicking 
on ​https://vimeo.com/event/95125​.  Please share this link with family and friends! 
 
This communication serves as a reminder for a few details: 
 

● Every graduating senior should be signed up for a 30 minute time slot on Thursday, 
June 11 or Friday, June 12. 

● Each graduating senior will walk across the stage in their cap and gown outside at the 
football stadium with up to 4 guests in close proximity to view. 

● Arrive 10 minutes prior to the time you signed up for by coming into the east gym parking 
lot.  Volunteers will direct you through the parking lot and into the stadium. 

● A professional photographer will be onsite to take each graduate's picture. 
● A recording of graduation will be put together and made available for all to view the full 

commencement ceremony including student speeches, awards recognition, and music. 
● All graduates, families, and guests will walk together and are encouraged to wear a face 

mask while on school grounds. 
● Appropriate social distancing will be practiced and anyone experiencing symptoms 

related to COVID-19 should not be in attendance. 
● Graduates and their families are asked to exit school grounds after receiving your 

diploma.  This allows us to honor and adhere to the schedule all have signed up for. 
● Call the MCHS office at 641-421-4436 with any questions. 

 
Thank you and we look forward to celebrating graduation with students and families this week! 
 
 
 
Dan Long 
Principal, MCHS 
 

https://vimeo.com/event/95125

